
Cosplay Rules for Foley Gaming Con 

1.​ For safety purposes, all attendees should wear shoes while at the convention. Even if 

the character goes barefoot, the cosplayer must wear shoes. 

2.​ All costumes and outerwear worn by attendees should be appropriate for this 

family-friendly event. Indecent exposure and nudity will not be tolerated. 

3.​ Costumes, props, signs, and outerwear should not contain any language or imagery that 

is profane, offensive, or hateful. Additionally, attire and items cannot endorse any illegal 

or dangerous activities. 

4.​ Any and all costume props or weapons are subject to being inspected by security at the 

door; prop weapons will be specially marked to denote that they have been checked and 

approved by security. No sharpened weapons/props will be allowed inside the premises, 

and all real weapons are strictly prohibited. 

5.​ Attendees should exercise caution and responsibilities with their costumes and props. 

For instance, inappropriate or reckless behavior using props that may result in yourself 

or other people being injured is not acceptable. 

6.​ If security or con employees deem that a costume or prop violates any of the 

aforementioned rules or encroaches upon the safety of others, the offending attire/items 

will not be allowed. This will be decided on a case-by-case basis. 

7.​ These rules may be adjusted as needed to ensure the safety of all attendees. 

If you have any questions related to cosplay rules at Foley Gaming Con, please direct them to 

FoleyGamingCon@gmail.com. For further information about the Foley Civic Center’s direct 

policies, visit their website https://cityoffoley.org/rental-facilities/civic-center/. 


